
From: Evers, Tag
To: licensing
Cc: Diego Saenz; jheil@nhfcmc.com
Subject: Re: Item #26 / Legistar #84161
Date: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 2:10:13 PM

Correction...this is Item #26 on your agenda for tomorrow.

TE

From: Evers, Tag
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 1:36 PM
To: licensing <licensing@cityofmadison.com>
Cc: Diego Saenz <dsaenz175@gmail.com>; jheil@nhfcmc.com <jheil@nhfcmc.com>
Subject: Item #23 / Legistar #84161
 
RE: Public Hearing - New License Consolidated Management Company • dba Consolidated Management
Company 1000 Edgewood College Dr • Agent: Michael DeLisle Estimated Capacity (in/out): 300/500
Class B Combination Liquor & Beer • 10% alcohol, 90% food Police Sector 207 (District 13)

Dear Committee members,

I am requesting referral of this application to your August 21 meeting to allow for public input. The public
information meeting required of the applicant has not yet taken place. 

The applicant has been in touch with Diego Saenz, the president of Dudgeon-Monroe Neighborhood
Association. However, the applicant did not attend the last DMNA meeting to hear of any neighborhood
concerns.

Mr. Saenz is copied here, as is Julia Heil of Consolidated Management. I've informed Julia of my decision
to request this referral.

Nearby residents are understandably concerned about the potential impact of outdoor events of up to 500
attendees with alcohol served.  Allowing for public engagement is particularly important in this instance to
ensure neighborhood trust. 

Thank you.

Tag Evers
District 13 Alder
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